Cecelia M Niemczyk

I AM STRONGLY OPPOSED TO THE UNELECTED, HAND-PICKED ENVIRONMENTAL
IMPROVEMENT BOARD AND THE

Albuquerque-Bernalillo County Air Quality Control Board mandating that 43% of new cars and
trucks sent to New Mexico must meet California vehicle emission standards and requirements by
2027. The mandate would climb to 82% for 2032 vehicles. This is unacceptable. If passed, it would
be a real killer of automobile dealerships in the State of New Mexico. Please see the editorial in the
Albuquerque Journal on Sunday, November 12th, 2023 for the many reasons why I believe that this
mandate should not be approved.



